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I oppose repealing vote by mail in Oregon. Vote by mail has been proven time and 

again to increase voting access to every Oregonian, has been proven to be very 

reliable and safe, and is a model for the rest of the country. It has proven harder to 

manipulate and defraud than in person voting, especially considering the vulnerability 

of voting machines and how they have been shown to be manipulable in previous 

elections. The cost to the taxpayer to vote by mail is lower than in person despite it 

also creating more paying positions than in person voting as well.  

 

It would be a partisan disservice to Oregonians and Americans to eliminate vote by 

mail and this along with the above reasons are why I oppose this bill.  


